
Free  child  safety  seat
inspection in Meyers
The California Highway office in Meyers is conducting a car
seat check-up event on July 16 and July 18.

The law states child passengers must ride in either a car seat
or booster seat until the age of 8 and the only exception to
the law is if the child is 4 feet 9 inches tall. Effective
Jan. 1, 2017, children under the age of 2 must ride rear
facing in an appropriate child safety seat.

Certified child passenger safety technicians will be available
to check car seats for proper installation and advise parents
and caregivers how to install them properly in their vehicles.
Children are encouraged to be at the inspection.

The Saturday event is from 10am-noon and the Monday one is
9-11am.

The office is at 2063 Hopi Ave.
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